
 

English Booster (SATS) Clubs (selected children) in Years 6  

Spring Term 2025 
 

 

Teachers and Teaching Assistants have very kindly agreed to run English MORNING booster clubs (SATS)  

for selected children in Year 6.    The clubs will be held on the following Wednesday mornings:   
 

26th February, 5th March, 12th March, 19th March, 26th March and 2nd April 2025 
 

The clubs will start at 8.00am and entry will be via the main pedestrian gate/school office.  Please do not send your 

child into school before 7.55am.  We will provide pastries and juice for breakfast for the children who attend.   

To secure your child’s place on their allocated English club, please book via: 

 

https://peartreespring.schoolcloud.co.uk 

 

Booking places will be available from 6.00pm on Wednesday 19th February 2025. 

 

If you require any support when booking your child’s place,  please contact the school office.  

If your child is unable to attend on a particular week, please remember to contact the  

school office on 01438 233900. 
 

 

 


